
Dear council members my name is Melissa Comeau I am the owner and operator of foster for 

cats. We have been helping the community and the Digby County Community for three years 

now with this spay and neuter programming. I am asking the council to support Foster for cats 

and regards to the spay and neuter programming. What we do is we have a form for people to fill 

out to get a discount on their spay and neuter. The ranges are 25% to 50% of the spay or neuter 

and the owner takes responsibility of the rest. The municipality of Digby has graciously given us 

$5,000 to help spay-neuter and vaccinate but where a lot of the community of Clare asks for our 

help I would like for the community counselors to also participate in funding. All of the proceeds 

go to the Clare Animal Hospital which is the lowest price. For  Foster for cats with a discount. 

We are asking you to please dig deep,think hard and help the community back the cats are a 

serious problem with lots of complaints lots of diseases I don't think it would take long to help 

the community out. If we can get into people's homes we can stop the action of throughout cat 

and kittens.  

 

Thank you for your time.  

 


